
 
 
 
Dear Sponsor, 
 
I am reaching out to humbly seek your support and partnership in our fundraising 
initiative on behalf of the Pike County Community Leadership Program – Class of 2024. 
We believe that with your support, we can complete a project that will make our parks 
and trails more enjoyable for Pike County residents and visitors.  
 
Over the last few months, our Leadership group has been engaged in a transformative 
journey, learning essential skills and gaining valuable insights to become more effective 
community leaders.  We have delved into various aspects of community leadership, 
building a foundation of knowledge and fostering personal growth.  As part of the 
program, we are hoping to complete a community project in conjunction with the 
Petersburg and Winslow Park and Recreation Boards.  
 
Hornady Park is a valuable outdoor recreation area for our community. The City of 
Petersburg has installed new playground equipment at the park, and with your support, 
our Leadership group would like to revamp the Hornady Park Nature Trail. We want to 
contribute a butterfly garden outside the trail, clear trees from the path, and add signage 
and lights to bring attention to the trail entrance.  
 
The Winslow Park & Rec Board have been working to improve the Winslow Park as 
well. They recently received a grant to install pickle ball courts, and they are adding 
soccer fields to the park for the middle school. We were inspired by their commitment 
and wanted to contribute to their vision by providing a wooden walking bridge over the 
creek, signage for their new walking trail, and mulch and plants to foster a more 
welcoming and safe environment. 
 
We are kindly requesting your sponsorship to help us achieve our fundraising goal. 
These funds will be used to purchase native plants for the parks, mulch, signage, solar 
lights, and materials for the walking bridge. Both of these locations are an important and 
integral asset to their communities, and with your donation we can make it that much 
better!  
 
Your sponsorship will make a significant difference in the success of this project. Our 
donors will be acknowledged through various means, including: 
 

● Recognition on social media platforms, highlighting your commitment to 
community development. 



 
● Prominent display of your company name on signage at the Winslow Community 

Park and Hornady Park, showcasing your dedication to the community. 
 

● Mention of your sponsorship in local press releases and media coverage, 
extending the reach of your company’s positive impact. 

 
Any amount received will be graciously accepted, and with your assistance, we know 
this project will be a success. With your help, we can complete a project that will benefit 
Pike County residents, and ultimately, create a lasting, positive impact. We would like to 
receive donations by April, 30th 2024. 

Please contact us at 812-354-6838 to discuss any questions you may have around your 
sponsorship.  We hope to hear from you soon and we thank you for your consideration.  
 
Kindest Regards, 
The Pike County Leadership Program 
Class of 2024 
 
 

Jerry Blackwell    Kalee Riddle 
Paulina Cazares    Cheyanne Salee   
Rachel Cox     Clay Salee  
Reid Craig     Rhiannon Warnell  
Sara Davis     Amanda Woods  
Logan Meneely  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
Company/Business Name: 
(As you would like it to appear in any online or print promotion) 
 
______________________________________________________________________ 
 
Contact Person: _______________________________________________________ 
 
Mailing Address: _______________________________________________________ 
 
City: _________________________________  State: ____________ Zip: _________ 
 
Phone: ____________________ Email: _____________________________________ 
 
Sponsorship Amount: ______________________________ 
 
______________________________________________________________________ 
 
Please make checks payable to the Pike CES. Put in Memo: Leadership Program 
(Tax ID: 0003123723) We can come pick up at your convenience or you can mail 
completed form and check to:  

 
Purdue Extension Pike County 

 C/O Pike County Leadership Program 
801 Main Street 

Petersburg, IN 47567 
 
 

 
 

 


